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Visit our website for further information: https://stchads.trinitymat.org 

Attendance 

 

1st - Recpetion, Year 

2 and Year 3– 100%! 

2nd - Y6– 98.8% 

3rd - Y4– 97.9% 

4th - Y5– 97.2% 

5th - Y1– 96.3% 

 

  

Trinity Academy St Chad’s 
 

Upper Green Lane 
Hove Edge 
Brighouse 
HD6 2PA 

 

Tel:  01484 712361 
Email:  contactus@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Follow us on Twitter 
and Facebook! 

@TrinityAcadStC 

PE & Swimming 

Dates  
 

Reception - Friday 

Year 1 - Wednesday  

Year 2 - Tuesday 

Year 3 - Monday 

Year 4 - Thursday 

Year 5 - Tuesday 

Year 6 - Tuesday  
 

Year 4  Monday 

Swimming  
 

Please ensure pupils have 

their PE/ Swimming kits 

available at the Academy 

ready for their lessons. These 

lessons are a vital part of your 

child’s education. 

 

Dinner Menu 

18 Sept  

WEEK  3 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday 
EYFS/KS1 football  

 
Tuesday 

KS2 football 
 

Wednesday 
Choir  

Y5/6 netball  
 

Thursday 
Drama club  
Y2 Achieve  
Y6 Achieve  

Tag Rugby (Y1-6)  
Jumping Clay (all years) 

 
Friday 

Magic Club  
Taekwondo 
KS2 Dance 

STARS OF THE WEEK: 

 

Reception.- Luna  for making a super start to 
Reception. Luna has been a superstar in phonics, 
and is always kind and helpful towards her friends.  

Year 1 - Oliver  for  his wonderful enthusiasm and 
participation in all lessons across the curriculum. You 
have made a great start to Year 1 and are a super 
role model.   

Year 2 - Isabella MG  for showing excellent 
teamwork and cooperation skills when working with 
new members of the class. Also, for making super 
progress with your handwriting!  

Year 3 - Sebby  for your enthusiasm and hard work 
across all areas of the curriculum.  

Year 4 - Amber R  for using dialogue correctly in 
your English writing this week. You remembered all 
the rules!   

Year 5 - Olivia S  for settling in so well, and doing a 

great job in Maths.  

Year 6 - Lucas W  for a fantastic a fantastic sales 
pitch during our Wonka’s Chocolate Factory 
interview.  

 

 

 “Proud to be 

Growing and  

Succeeding 

Together’‘ 

Key email addresses:  

sendco@stchads.trinitymat.org  

pastoral@stchads.trinitymat.org 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1:  
Millie 
Luke 
Amber 
 
Year 2: TTRS  
 Isabella MG 
 Jacob 
 Mariella 

 

Year 3:  
  Emelia 
  Harry 
  Charlie 
 
Year 4: 
  Amber 
  Beau 
  Emma 
 

Year 5: 
  Poppy 
  Caleb 
  Isaac 
 
Year 6: 
  Oscar D 
  Harvey 
  Lucas W 

Big Question 

KS1: Why is it important to listen to others? 

KS2: Why is democracy important?  

Anti–Bullying Ambassador Shout Out!   

Our Funday Friday shout outs go to: 

Solana for always looking out for others and being a good friend to all.  

Luke for asking other people if they want to join in the game.  

Briar for involving younger children in games.   

 

Welcome back!  

Another lovely week at Trinity Academy 
St Chad’s!  
 
Keep your eyes 
peeled over the next 
few weeks as 
educational visit 
letters will be starting 
to go out as well as 
other exciting things!  

Save the date! Jeans for Genes Day!  

On Friday 22nd September, pupils and staff are invited to join 
#TeamDenim, wear jeans and donate to raise money for the 
wonderful Jeans for Genes charity.  

The Hove Edge Scarecrow Trail 

Are you coming to the first ever Hove Edge 
scarecrow trail?  

Please see the next page for further information.  

Earthshot Eco-Committee update: 

This week, we reviewed all our projects from last year. 

We also carried out a wildlife habitat survey around the school 
grounds.  Habitat Explorers is step 1/6  towards gaining our 
RSPB Wild Challenge Bronze Certificate. 

RSPB Wild Challenge 

This award encourages children to experience nature, feel 

connected to the world around them and get inspired to find 

creative ways to help the environment.  

It is all about supporting school-based 

learning, enabling pupils to apply 

curriculum knowledge and skills, as well as 

develop resilience and sense of agency 

through outdoor learning. 

NSPCC virtual assembly 

Next Friday, we will be taking part in an NSPCC 
virtual assembly.  

A letter has been sent to you all with further 
details so please do read it and get in touch 
should you have any questions. Thank you!  

Pupil Premium 
information 

Pupil Premium Pupil 
Premium is a sum of 
money paid to 
school that is used to 
enhance your child’s learning. This funding 
subsidises costs towards things such as 
school trips (making them cheaper for you!), 
visitors to school, events and equipment for 
learning.  

Here is a useful website that tells you what 
Pupil Premium is and how it can be spent. It 
also lists the eligibility criteria https:// 
www.theschoolrun.com/parents-guide-pupil-
premium .  

All children who are eligible for Free School 
Meals (FSM) are also entitled automatically 
to Pupil Premium.  

We would like to encourage you to try and 
apply for FSM if you think that you are 
eligible, even if your child is in Reception, 
Year 1 or Year 2, as this could mean that 
we can help support you even more with the 
costs of things like trips and clubs.  

You can apply via the Calderdale Council 
website using the following link https://
calderdalecouncil.custhelp.com/ app/free-
school-meals . The form only requires your 
details and your child’s details.  

It is very straightforward, however if you 
require assistance then please ask at the 
school office. 

We are always happy to help!  

Y5 PE day change 

Just to be aware that Year 5 PE day is moving from a Thursday to 
a Tuesday.  
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